
Welcome to Third Grade  
Dear Incoming Third Grader,	 

I am really looking forward to having you in class this year!	 
Below is a list of supplies you will need for this school year. Please keep in 
mind that many of these supplies will need to be replenished throughout our 
time together. 

• FOUR	2-pocket folders			 
• ONE pencil box or bag- desk space is limited					 
• TWO 70-page spiral notebooks  
• Ticonderoga No. 2 Pencils (No mechanical) 
• ONE sharp, pointed end scissors	   
• Headphones or ear buds (no wireless)	 
• Multiple Elmer’s glue sticks  
• Crayola crayons and/or colored pencils 
• Crayola washable markers		 
• Highlighter(s) 
• Eraser(s) 
• Multiple black dry erase markers (Expo or Crayola preferred) 
• Multiple red pens 
• ONE standard ruler with centimeters & inches   

Optional Shareable Donations: 
• ONE ream of white copy paper	 
• ONE ream of colored copy paper		 
• ONE box of Kleenex			 
• ONE box of baby wipes  

 
I am looking forward to a great year!	 
See you August 7th!! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Harrington 


